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	 Happy September everyone! I hope everyone enjoyed some 
time away this summer and that the transition back to a more 
regular schedule as vacations end and school begins has been a 
peaceful one. I always find a sense of relief as we settle into our 
routines, and I’ve been ready and excited for a while to have our 
choirs start back up again! That time is here now and I’m very much 
looking forward to sharing the work that our choirs put in to make 
HGLC’s music ministry so special. Each month, I’ll talk about some of 
the “musical moments” we’ve experienced as a choir as well as music 
you can look forward to hearing from us in the upcoming month. 
Our choirs and the exuberant souls that make them up are such a 
blessing to me and I know they will be a blessing to you as well! 


	 The HGLC choir season kicks off with “He Lives”! This piece is a 
fantastic hymn that has been treasured in many congregations. I 
grew up singing this song just about every Easter and I was always 
so impressed by how our little congregation in Pleasanton, TX just 
gave it all they had every time. I could always hear the melody 
ringing out, but I could also hear our preacher’s wife singing the alto 
part or sometimes even the tenor part and I loved to listen to the low 
bass voices echoing “He lives!”, throughout the chorus. The choir has 
put together a fun recreation of that Easter memory, proclaiming the 
Good News of Jesus Christ. Please enjoy “He Lives”! 

       


        	 With a joyful heart,

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Katie 



